Dear Sir,

We are a family of 5 living i_in Camden borough and we would
like to object to the proposed change of use tor a psychiatric therapy clinic in 39 College

Crescent.

Because of this, far more visitors will frequent College Crescent than if it stays an office,
causing higher traffic and issues with parking. There are vacant commercial places on
Finchley Road, for example, which could be more suitable for a therapy clinic. The clinic
has 10 therapists. If each of them has eight 1hr appointments per day 5 days a week, that is
400 patients visiting weekly on College Crescent or over 1,600 per month!

We believe the proposed increase is outrageous and will penalise all Camden families in the
neighbourhoods.

This will also not achieve any objective of reducing pollution in the borough since a lot of
people will come to the clinic using their cars.

By doing so, Camden council actually becomes the best enemy of environmental and
increases the danger of the children in the area as two primary schools are very close.




